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MOVING INTO SUMMER – WHAT’S HAPPENING…. 
With so much being planned as we head deeper into the summer term it seems like a 

good time for a diary update. You will find listed below all of our key dates and times for 

our traditional summer activities. Should you require any further information feel free to 

pop in and see us, drop us a line via School Gateway or speak to your child’s teacher.  
 

In addition to these activities we are really pleased to announce that Premier Education 

are running summer holiday activities based here at Haytor View as part national Holiday 

Activities & Food Programme. Activities will run on a Thursday and Friday from 9.00am – 

3.30pm beginning on Thursday 27th July. The programme will continue for 5 weeks, 10 

days in total, with each week having a different theme. Places are available for children from Reception to 

Year 6 and will include lunch. If you child receives free school meals places are available free of charge, and 

paid places are available at a cost of £17.49 per day.  
 

To book places just head for the Premier Education website - https://www.premier-

education.com/activities/holiday-camps/summer-holiday-camps/ . If you have any problems with this or just 

want some more information speak to someone in our Admin team at the front office.  
 

SUMMER DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

26th June - Class Photos: Please can we request that all children bring in their school jumpers on this day, for 

the purpose of the class photograph. 

11th July - Nursery Sports Fun 2.30 – 3.00pm. Please ensure that all children wear their P.E. kits to school and 

bring a drinks bottle that we can refill. 

12th July - Sports Day: Key Stage 1 & Reception - 9:30-11:00 am; Key Stage 2 - 1:30 - 3:00 pm;  

14th July - Summer Disco: As usual, The Foundation Stage & Key Stage 1 event will run from 5.00-6.00pm, with 

Key Stage 2 running from 6.30-7.30pm.  

20th July – Year 6 Leavers Evening: 5.00 – 6:30pm – Held on the playground weather permitting with a Beach 

Party theme – more details to follow from Mr Hankin.  

21st July pm – Summer Fayre & Non-Uniform Day: Non-uniform based on the Summer Fayre theme of 

Seaside/Pirates. Summer Fayre will begin at 1.45pm. Join us via the Hub and collect your children from their 

classes. Please can each child bring in a bottle/carton of something to drink or something with a seaside 

theme for our summer tombola, such as bottle of Shloer, orange juice, bucket / spade, sun hat...... 
 

Every Friday - Freeze Pop Friday! These will continue every Friday for the rest of the term – taking place in the 

courtyard from 3:05pm each week. All proceeds from the sales will go towards supporting the Coffee & Cake 

Team’s school fundraising.  

CHILDHOOD VACCINATIONS 
Starting or returning to school is an exciting time for all children.  As they will be mixing with lots 

of other children, we have been prompted to share the NHS guidance on vaccinations to 

provide the best chance that your children are protected from harmful infections.  
 

A list of the vaccinations the NHS suggests your child should have had, by age, is available via 

this link  NHS vaccinations and when to have them - NHS (www.nhs.uk)  
If you are not sure if your child has had all of their vaccinations, please check their personal 

health record (the red book) and if you have any questions, contact your child’s doctor’s surgery. 

If you have any concerns about vaccinations, you may wish to read about the benefits of vaccination and 

possible risks to your child if they were to catch these diseases. Further information is available from the NHS 

online. 

https://www.premier-education.com/activities/holiday-camps/summer-holiday-camps/
https://www.premier-education.com/activities/holiday-camps/summer-holiday-camps/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/vaccinations/nhs-vaccinations-and-when-to-have-them/


BUCKLAND COMMUNITY CENTRE  
The Buckland Hub runs at the Community Centre every Tuesday, 10am-12 noon for anyone to 

drop in and get advice, support, or a cup of tea. It’s is a safe place to find out help about 

anything from wellbeing to a chat, or speaking to staff from key services about housing, debt 

or IT help. 

Each week, services including Teign Housing, Citizen’s Advice Bureau and Learn Devon come 

along to help provide advice to local people.group 

The Parent & Toddler group also takes place on Tuesdays from 10am until 12pm and is FREE! For 

more information: Yvonnne – 07411 573776 

In addition to these, there are many more events across the week for the community to 

engage with, from Kung Fu to Bingo. Contact them on: 01626 206690 or at 

https://bucklandcentre.org/whats-on/ 

SENSORY PLAY SESSIONS AT NEWTON ABBOT LIBRARY 
On the 3rd Saturday of every month, Newton Abbot Library are hosting 

FREE sensory play sessions for children aged 2 years plus.  

The next session will run on the 15th July from 10:00 – 11:00. These are drop-

in sessions, so you do not need to book but will need to accompany your 

child throughout.  

PLAYLEADER NOMINATIONS FOR POSITIVE PLAY 
We are really pleased that our playleaders, who meet after school each Monday, and have 

been supporting play at dinnertimes have been keen to nominate children that they see 

demonstrating positive play behaviours.  

The children that they have noticed this week who will be receiving certificates in assembly this 

Friday are: Lemmy Rogers, Louesmie Burrett, Grace Cude and Libby Bush. 
Congratulations to you all, and many thanks to our playleaders. 

CELEBRATING SUCCESS – ‘EVERY CHILD HAS COMFORT WITH WHO THEY ARE’ 
This week we are encouraging children to celebrate the way in which they engage with the school’s Core 

Offer, particularly how they are connecting with those around them as part of our focus upon ‘Relationships’. 

Children are currently spending time thinking about understanding and recognising the value of friendship, 

family and other relationships, as well communication and conflict resolution.   
 

They will also be thinking about the British Value of Respectful Attitudes, developing and demonstrating our 

understanding of mutual respect, recognising that our behaviours have 

an effect on our rights and the rights of people around us.  
 

This week teachers will be paying special consideration to those children 

who demonstrate the following: 
0 

‘Demonstrate Confidence as a learner.' 
 Mr Hampton has nominated Isla Bolt  

 Miss Butler has nominated Jayden-James Farrell and Rosie Ferre 

 Mrs Penn has nominated Theo Bush and Zenaya Clifford 

 Mr Franklin has nominated Scarlet Dart 

 Miss Hall has nominated Rosie Burns and Reece Fox 

 Miss Cameron has nominated Aria Cockman and Mason Hunter 

 Mrs Cousins has nominated Lewi Little  

 Mrs Brown has nominated Louie Satterley-Bowden  

 Miss Shopland has nominated Harry Saunders 

 Miss Manley has nominated Cole Price 

 Mr Hankin has nominated Izzy Davis and Paige Wood 

 Mrs Russell has nominated Madison Trott and Aaliyah Clifford 

ATTENDANCE 
Please find below the attendance information for each class last week, great effort. Well done! 

 

OVERALL 

 

Nursery 

B2 SJP 

Reception 

B1 SB 
Year 1  

RH  
Year 2  

IF  
Year 3  

MC 
Year 4  

SB 
Year 5  

JM  
Year 6  

GH  

95.4 

 

86.9 95.8 99 96.7 95.9 96.6 98 91.8 
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